
Announcements– April 30, 2023 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, by text, by 

mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our church 

office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in how to 

do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us. Mark 

your calendar for our next Discovering Northwood Presentation May 21 

at 10:00am.  WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library and in 

the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sanitizers are con-

veniently located at each exit.  

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/
NPC Guest Wi- Now live streaming our 9:00 & 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals, bulletins and announcements are available. If you 
need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

                       Per-Capita Apportionment 
Every church shares in the administrative costs of the Presbytery, Synod 

and General Assembly of the Presbyterian Church (USA) through the an-

nual per capita assessment. Northwood's per-capita assessment is $35.61 

per every active member and confirmed youth (communicant member). 

Please consider paying this administrative cost above and beyond your an-

nual pledge/offering. You can contribute to the per-capita apportionment at 

any time during the year. To do so just write "per-capita" on the memo line 

of your check or mark an envelope accordingly. Thank you for your gift. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at 

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be emailed by 

the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by the 3rd Mon- 

     day of the month. (Please limit all announcements to 4 lines.) 

Your Giving Matters 
For in-person worship, the offering plates will not be passed, however, of-

fering boxes are located in the narthex. For those worshiping online, your 

giving matters too. Please commit to maintain your regular schedule of giv-

ing throughout this time by mailing your gift or using one of the online 

platforms below for giving electronically: 

1. Text NPCHURCH to 73256 and follow the prompts. 

2. Visit www.northwoodpc.org and click on the giving tab. 

3. Click “Give” under the ChurchLife app menu options 

Northwood’s Got Talent—TODAY! 
TODAY, April 30th, we will have an afternoon of talent, fun and laughter! 

This event will begin at 4:00pm. Please join us for a reception after the show 

including pizza, salad, drinks & cookies. If you have any questions, please 

contact Babs Bailey at dixiechick411@gmail.com or 727-512-9476. 

Presbyterian Women Circle Meeting—May 9 
ALL women of Northwood are invited to our last circle gathering celebrating 

the birthday of the Presbyterian Women’s organization on Tuesday May 9th 

at 11:00am in the sanctuary. We will have a speaker from Clothes to Kids, 

and we'll finish the last chapter in our study on Sabbath. A wonderful potluck 

luncheon will be provided by our circle members. Please join us for food and 

fellowship! Questions can be directed to Patty Martin  

at bill.martin2@verizon.net. 

Graduation Sunday—May 7 
We are having our annual Graduation Sunday Worship on Sunday, May 7th 

during both 9am & 11am services. The youth will be leading the services and 

our own Rosalie Pareja will be preaching. Please help us in celebrating all of 

our 2023 graduates! There will be a reception following the 9am service in 

rooms 5 & 7 of the Christian Education Building. 

King’s Kids 
King's Kids has resumed and will be meeting every Wednesday night in 

room 16, 4PM-6PM, until the end of the school year. Children ages VPK-5th 

grade are welcome to join this free program that includes a children's sermon, 

games, activities, food, fellowship, and fun! Please contact Karlee Wright 

@ ChildrensMinistry@northwoodpc.org for any questions. join us!"  

http://www.northwoodpc.org
javascript:void(0);


Northwood Scholarship Application 2023 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/

vocational students or grad students are encouraged to pick 

up guidelines/applications from Emily Cantin, online, or in the church of-

fice now. Applications must be returned to JoAnne Spigarelli @ 

jpspig1@gmail.com. Applications must be received by June 1, 2023. 

Applications will not be accepted in the church office. Applicants need to 

be involved in the life of the church (either here or at college/Seminary). 

This scholarship can only be received twice. We give thanks to the Bakers, 

Gordons, Wrights and others whose generosity to Northwood was reflected 

in their last will and testament. Scholarship funds come from interest 

earned from the following: (1) The Fred and Kay Baker Scholarship Fund, 

(2) The Walter and Catherine Gordon Educational Endowment, (3) Cla-

rence and Florence Wright Scholarship Fund, (4) Monies received from 

other sources.  

Nursery & Sunday School for Children 
Infants and toddlers ages 3 and under are provided care in our nursery during 

the entire Worship Service, and/or if you have children ages 4 years old—5th 

grade that would like to attend Sunday School, please email Karlee Wright at 

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you are interested or have any ques-

tions.  

Volunteers Needed! 
The nursery is in need of volunteers during the 9am & 11am services. If you 

are interested, please contact Karlee Wright at childrensminis-

try@northwoodpc.org or karleeRwright@gmail.com 

Attendance for 4/23/23 Livestream & In-Person 
In-Person Contemporary— 47  In-Person Traditional— 80 

Livestream from the Church Website: Contemporary— 28 

                                                                  Traditional— 96 

Facebook Live: 139 views for Traditional Service         Total: 390 

If you have technical difficulties viewing the online services please view  

in the church livestreaming archives the next day as that is working well. 

You can call the church office and ask for help you if you are   

having trouble viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

VBS Save the Date—July 17-21 
Northwood Vacation Bible School 

July 17-21, 2023 

9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

 Join us for a week of fun, faith-building activities! 

Our VBS is open to Pre-k - 5th grade,  

also welcoming grades 6 - 12 to volunteer. 

Student Ministry Giving Wall Fundraiser 
There are over 200 envelopes on our bulletin 

board that have been decorated by the youth! 

Each have a number that correlates to a dol-

lar amount. If you are interested in donating 

to our Mission Work and Retreats, please 

take an envelope and return the envelope 

(unsealed with your donation inside) to the 

church office Monday-Friday between 9:00 

am-3:00 pm. Cash or checks made out to 

Northwood Presbyterian Church with “Giving Wall” in the memo are 

gratefully accepted. Your donation will be used to help fund our 2023 trips. 

Thank you for your support! 

Northwood’s 4th Friday Movie Night 
All are invited on Friday night, May 26th from 7:00 pm 

to 9:30 pm for our 4th Friday "Northwood Movie Night". 

Bring lawn chairs, family, friends, and a picnic and we 

will show the film in the Family Life Center 

(gym). Popcorn and drinks will be available as well. We encourage you to 

invite friends and help them get to know us here at Northwood. 

Fun! Friends! Friday! Ren Crew— May 12 
The Ren Crew Friday Fellowship will meet on Friday, May 12th at 10:30 in 

rooms 13 &15. We are a group of adventuresome, young at heart adults 

who enjoy sharing fun with friends, old and new. In keeping with the theme 

“Windows to the World,” Carol Zieres will provide the program “Photos to 

Paintings”. Carol will show us some of her best landscape paintings as she 

takes us in a virtual tour of her travels through Europe and across the U.S.. 

Following the program we will enjoy lunch at Olive Garden. All are wel-

come! Join us and treat yourself to a Friday filled with fun and friends! For 

more information, you may contact Pastor Paul Means at 727-796- 8090 or 

paul@northwoodpc.org. 
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